
PLEASE CONTINUE TO SPREAD THE WORD ABOUT OUR AVAILABLE SPACE!

The space previously used by Port Pre-School is ready for new

occupants. A team of Troy Bretl, Jodi Cowen, Jason Jacque, Karen

Oftedahl, Tiffani Ulicki, Pastor Scott are meeting to reenergize the

search. We can use your help - please feel free to use this flyer to

generate interest with the groups with whom you work or volunteer.

If you can think of a group that might be interested, let them know

we have a great space for them!

S H A R ES H A R EOUR SPACE!OUR SPACE!

Through RaiseRight, our gift card fundraising program, the church can raise money when

members and friends use retail gift cards to pay for everyday purchases (like gas and groceries),

instead of paying by credit card, cash, or check. Be thinking about upcoming graduation gifts

and summer travel!

Jennifer Dimmer and Rhonda Thompson, our church RaiseRight Coordinators, place orders the

second Sunday of every month (even through summer!). You may order online or drop off your

order form with payment by Sunday, May 14. The gift cards will be available at the church for

pick up starting on Sunday, May 21. To enroll and place an order, head to the company website,

RaiseRight.com/enroll. Our church enrollment code is P8I47VHNX56H. Or, you can complete

the paper form, write out a check to the church, and turn in both to the church office. 

GET YOUR GIFT CARDS! GRADUATION GIFTS, SUMMER TRAVEL, & MORE
NEXT FCC ORDER NEXT FCC ORDER IS MAY 14IS MAY 14

AN INVITATION TO THE WISCONSIN CONFERENCE ANNUAL MEETING 
You are invited to attend the Wisconsin Conference Annual Meeting,

held at the Green Lake Conference Center on June 9 - 11. Our church

will be able to send two delegates to represent the church. It is a

beautiful location, with great food and workshops offered on a variety of

topics around this year’s theme: “Changing Church: Following Jesus

Forward”. The keynote speaker is Rev. Dr. Sarah B. Drummond, Dean of

Andover Newton Seminary at Yale Divinity School. If you would like

more information, please reach out to Pastor Scott  at

pastorscott@portucc.org.
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